
2023 Jaime Padron Scholarship 
Award Winner

Dear Mr. Bylsma,


Thank you for selecting me as a recipient of Mr. Jaime Padron's Memorial 
Scholarship. This scholarship will allow me to start my college education without 
any student loans. I greatly appreciate your consideration of me for this honor. Mr. 
Padron saved many lives and will be remembered as a hero for his actions in his 
career. Thank you again for selecting me for the Jaime Padron Memorial 
Scholarship. I plan to attend Western Texas College in the Fall to play volleyball 
for my first two years. I, then, plan to transfer to West Texas A&M where I’ll finish 
my degree in Mechanical Engineering. Upon finishing my bachelors degree, I plan 
to work for a Biomedical Engineering degree in the masters program at Baylor 
University. After completing school, I’d like to become a Prosthetic Engineer and 
work to help disabled Veterans. 


Thank you again, Brooke Lehr


